
We are pleased to announce that Toby’s Foundation will
give $25,000 for Dr. Ned Patterson’s new grant…

Thanks to Your Generosity and Support!

Toby’s Foundation — Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy!
Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm

Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm
Mail donations to: 

Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org or call 949-455-7842

Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.

This new CHF grant “Identification of Idiopathic Epilepsy Genes in Australian Shepherds” will allow
Dr. Ned E. Patterson, DVM, PhD, University of Minnesota, to continue his Aussie epilepsy research.

“Your help is still needed. Please continue to support the research by donating a blood sample from
dogs affected with this disease and dogs that are 10+ years old that have never had a seizure and
by making a donation for the research. Please see the information below.

On March 26, 2012 please wear purple to join with others from around the Globe to raise
epilepsy awareness. Visit www.purpleday.org for more information. Epilepsy affects both canines
and humans…“Same Disease Different Species!”

Please visit www.tobysfoundation.org/PurpleDay2011.htm to view current photos.

Photo by Elke Philippy


